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• Coast/Pacific has been operating on 300 acres (2006 CDP).
• Coast/Pacific requested 922 then 490 acres.
• Coastal Commission staff recommended 423 acres.
• In June 2017, Coastal Commissioners rejected this 

recommendation. 

• Project before Coastal Commission September 13, 2017
278 acres, more consolidated.





~50% of California’s
eelgrass
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